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BFA Bylaws Committee Motion

Changing the charges of BFA standing committees.

BFA–M–2–020419

Moved forward by the BFA Bylaws Committee to the BFA Executive Committee on 2019 February 4 Moved 
forward by the BFA Executive Committee to the BFA on 2019 February 4

With 42 votes in favor and one vote in opposition, the motion carried on February 7, 2019
Due to conflict between Bylaws and Standing Rules, this motion was rescinded by the Assembly on March 7, 2019

Whereas the current charges of BFA standing committees are parts of the BFA Bylaws and Standing

Rules; and

Whereas any changes to a standing committee charge currently require a discussion and vote of the entire

BFA membership; and

Whereas the current membership of any given standing committee is probably best qualified to comment

on any necessary changes to their committee charge; and

Whereas the current standing committee chair is the committee representative to the BFA Executive

Committee; and

Whereas the current standing committee charges should, as a matter of principle, be reviewed on a regular

basis;

therefore, the BFA Bylaws Committee now

Moves, that:

1. standing committee charges be reviewed, and updated if necessary, at the end of each Spring semester;

and

2. suggested changes to the standing committee charges should be brought forward by the committee

chair to the BFA Executive Committee; and

3. changes to the BFA standing committee charges may be decided upon by the BFA Executive Com-

mittee without approval of the full BFA, unless any BFA member specifically requests otherwise;

and

4. necessary and appropriate changes to the BFA Bylaws and Standing Rules will be made to reflect

the above changes in standing committee charges, and approval proceedures.
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